
I cannot believe that we only have six more weeks in school before the summer holiday and 

the start of a new school year.  This year has positively flown by so far, and the past couple of 

weeks in school have been extremely busy.  They are forecasting good weather for next week, 

and I am sure you could all do with a bit of sunshine.  Have a great week! 
 

Walk to School Week 

Thank you for supporting this.  It was lovely to see families who have to drive from quite long 

distances making the effort to park away from school so that the children could get their stick-

ers for walking.  It was interesting to note the difference it made to traffic congestion outside 

the front of the school as well which helps with our immediate environment.   

Locality Week 

The children have been dodging the showers and getting out and about in the local area over 

the past week or so.  They have visited lots of different areas of the town, and it has been love-

ly to be able to take them to parts of their locality some of them haven’t visited before.  Mrs 

Collier is busy preparing a presentation about the work we have done during Locality Week 

and this is going to be posted on the website so you can see what we have been up to.  As 

well as looking at different geographical and historic features of their home town, we have had 

a visit from Mr Robert Hodge who has talked to all classes about local history.  Cleobury Morti-

mer certainly does have a lot to offer and it is really good to be educating the children about 

their home town.   

Transition Day 

I am currently organizing classes for next academic year.  Each year we have a transition day 

when the children visit their new classroom and spend time with their new teacher for Septem-

ber.  This year, transition day will be on Tuesday 6th July.  This is the day that current Year 6 

spend time at Lacon so we have space and staff to visit new classes. 

Sports Day 

As the likelihood of being able to have a large gathering is so uncertain, we are going ahead 

with sports day in a different format this year so that the children do not miss out on the fun of 

competition.  We will be sharing news and pictures with you on the website.  Fingers crossed 

we will be back to a normal sports day next year.   

 

Office Opening Hours 

The office is open between 8.00 am and 4.00 pm every day.  If you need to contact us outside these 

times, please email admin@cmpschool.co.uk. 
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